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100,000 TONS OF GRAVEL  

The Tuolumne agreement calls for placing 100,000 tons of clean gravel roughly between La 

Grange and Hughson. It would aid spawning by native salmon that return in autumn after a few 

years in the Pacific Ocean.  

The agreement also provides for 77 acres of restored floodplain, where newly hatched salmon 

would find food and shelter. And the partners would try to control striped bass and other 

introduced species that prey on salmon.  

The Tuolumne River Trust said the compromise fails to provide fish with the deep, cold water 

they need.  

“We’re disappointed that the focus is predominantly on nonflow measures, such as habitat 

restoration and predator control,” Policy Director Peter Drekmeier said by email Thursday. 

“These are important, but in the absence of adequate flows, they are unlikely to produce the 

results we all would like to see.”  

PRAISE FOR THE PACT  

The agreement will “break the paradigm of management through regulation and litigation,” MID 

General Manager Ed Franciosa said in the news release.  

“We have invested heavily in studying and truly understanding the Tuolumne River, the species 

and industries that depend on it and developing a realistic and sustainable voluntary 

agreement,” he said.  

Dennis Herrera, general manager of the San Francisco Public Utilities Commission, also 

praised the pact.  

“We’ve always been willing to do our part to further protect natural habitats, including in times of 

drought,” he said. “Now we have a framework agreement that strikes the right balance.”  

Newsom’s resources secretary, Wade Crowfoot, was among the top state officials involved in 

the talks.  

“We need every tool to improve environmental conditions,” Crowfoot said. “This collaborative 

approach holds the promise to do that more quickly and holistically, while improving water 

reliability to communities, farms and businesses.”  
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